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Co. Down, www.academyprimary.com

BT24 7JA. Email: smoore560@c2kni.net
15 October 2018

Dear Parent

PI1-3 Harvest

Tomorrow, Tuesday 16 October 2018 at 0915, is our Annual P1-3 Harvest Service to which you are cordially
invited. (Please refer to Mrs Logan’s separate notification).

School Photographer
Dougie will be in school this week on Thursday 18 and Friday 19 October to take family and individual
photographs. Full uniform to be worn (P1 and P2 included even if it is their PE day).

Ardnabannon

A great week was had by our 56 P6 pupils who were a credit to the school. The lead instructor said that from the
start of 2018 to date they were the best behaved school group by some distance A big word of thanks to our staff
for their time, care, enthusiasm and hard work.

Nursery / P1-6 Parental Interviews
These will take place as notified on Monday 22 October 2018. School will be closed for all pupils except P7.
(Please refer to separate notification.) k

School Fund
To date nearly £6660 has been received. Once again a sincere word of thanks. Late donations still welcome.

Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 16th  P1-3 Harvest Service

Thursday 18th School Photographer

Monday 22nd Parental Interviews

Thursday 25th PTA Parties / Disco

Friday 26th School closes for all pupils at 1300 recommencing on Monday 5 November at 0900.

Yours sincerely

S-H-fij

S. H. Moore



